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                     MONITORING  SYSTEMS  NEWSLETTER. SEPTEMBER  2003


You have been aware of the occupation of the 24 MHz band frequencies from 24950 to 24990 kHz ( and slightly beyond too) by the Sea state radar  called  CODAR.

The continued efforts of the MS Organisation and the special efforts by our colleagues in the HARTS, Hong Kong, have yielded the long awaited SUCCESS. The HARTS approach to their Government Monitoring Station  yielded the results. The radar pulses stopped with effect from 23 September 2003.  This exclusive band from 24890 to 24990 kHz is totally available for our use. We heartily thank all those involved in the silencing of the CODAR in our frequencies, especially HARTS. May their tribe increase.


The unidentified broadcasting station with the strong carrier and weak modulation from 0100 to sign off at 0200 UTC on 14280 kHz, is continuing. We request all to keep the ears open for finding their QTH and full Id.


It has become late this time and beyond my control, due to the crashing of the Hard disc at the Cyber café I visit. Kindly excuse me for the late submission of this news letter to you all. I could not compile all the reports in XLS also for which I beg your pardon.

All the very best , 73

De  ARASU  VU2UR

Regional MS Coordinator.

   r3msc_iaru@rediffmail.com
Notes: Items reported from shared bands are for information only.
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